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Interaction meetings of Hon. Vice-Chancellor, HBNI Prof. U. Kamachi Mudali and Associate 
Dean, Prof. D. Maity with faculty and M.Tech & PhD students of HBNI, RRCAT was held on 
the forenoon of 25-July-2023 at Homi Sethna Hall and Vikram Sarabhai Hall, RRCAT 
Convention Centre respectively. The interaction meeting with faculty was attended by 
approximately 40 faculty members and the interaction meeting with students was attended 
by approximately 60 M.Tech & PhD students. 
 
The interaction meeting with faculty started at 10:30 AM and was also graced by Dr. S. V. 
Nakhe, Director, RRCAT & Chairman, Standing Academic Committee, HBNI, RRCAT. Prof. Ajit 
Upadhyay, Dean (Student Affairs), HBNI, RRCAT welcomed the Vice-Chancellor Prof. Mudali 
and introduced him to the faculty. Dr. S. V. Nakhe shared his vision of academic activities at 
HBNI, RRCAT followed by the address of Prof. Mudali where he shared his words of wisdom 
with the faculty at RRCAT. The interaction session started with a presentation by Prof. D. 
Maity’s presentation briefing various aspects of HBNI academic activities. Prof. Mudali and 
Prof. Maity addressed the concerns and questions of faculty members. Prof. S. R. Mishra, 
Dean (Academic) proposed the vote of thanks. The interaction meeting with faculty was 
followed by tea break which was also attended by students. 

 
The interaction meeting with students started at 12:00 PM, which was again graced by Dr. S. 
V. Nakhe, Director, RRCAT by his presence. Prof. Ajit Upadhyay, Dean (Student Affairs), 
HBNI, RRCAT welcomed the Vice-Chancellor and introduced him to the M.Tech & PhD 
students followed by the address of Dr. Nakhe. The interaction session started with the 
address of Vice-Chancellor Prof. Mudali to the students. During the interaction session, large 
number of M.Tech & PhD students asked  questions related  to credit  system and new 
education policy, foreign travel assistance, fellowship, internship, industrial training etc. and 
also suggested introduction of some courses related to developing entrepreneurial skills 
among HBNI students. The meeting concluded with vote of thanks by Prof. S. R. Mishra, 
Dean (Academic), HBNI, RRCAT. 
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